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The Academic Programs Committee (APC) met once in December and once in January (both 

times with the Senate Planning and Budget Committee).  These meetings were to gather 

information and discuss possible suggested changes to the longtime practice of adding different 

kinds of tuition-sharing agreements to new program proposals.  In these agreements, Deans 

negotiate specific tuition distribution formulas with the Provost’s office.  There are 

approximately 60 such agreements in effect at U of L now. 

 December 8, 2017 joint committee meeting with the Provost’s office on 

background/current issues with tuition-sharing.  (In attendance: Provost Billingsley, 

Connie Shumake, Sens. Barker, Bruce, Chin, Cooper, Demuth, Farrier, and Sweeney 

from APC and Sens. Bruce, Owen, Delano, and Levitan from P&B).  

 

 January 5, 2018 joint committee meeting to discuss principles/suggestions on future 

tuition-sharing to present to Deans, the Provost’s Office, and the Faculty Senate at some 

point in 2018. (In attendance: Senate Chair Trucios-Haynes, Sens. Barker, Chlebowy, 

Cooper, and Farrier from APC and Sen. Owen from P&B).  

 


